
Jackie Henderson

From: Carol Downs <caroldowns2u@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 8:46 AM
To: Jackie Henderson
Cc: Katharine Dixon
Subject: Re: bill harris on housing affordability

Jackie,

Sorry I meant to let you know. The Commission on Aging at the September 10, 2015 meeting, voted to
continue to have Bill Harris as our liaison to the Alexandria Housing Affordability Advisory Committee.

Thanks for the reminder!

Warm regards,
Carol Downs
Chair, Commission on Aging

On Tuesday, September 1 5, 201 5, Jackie Henderson <Jackie.llenderson^?alcxandriava.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon —

Bill Harris has reapplied for his position on the Alexandria Housing Affordability Advisory Committee, as the
representative from the Commission on Aging. In order to put his application before City Council, I will need
an endorsement from the Commission on Aging noting that Mr. Harris is their appointee to the
Committee. (Email is fine for this.)

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Jackie

Jackie M. Henderson

City Clerk and Clerk of Council

(703) 746-3975


